Augusta Park Primary School Newsletter

TERM 1 WEEK4

21 FEBURARY 2019



Dates to

Remember

Wednesday 27th
February
Family Afternoon Tea

Friday 8th March Assembly 2:25pm Mr Fawcett's Class

Monday 11th March
Adelaide Cup
Holiday

Friday 29th March Assembly 2:25pm Mrs Russ/Mrs Goldsworthy's class

Monday 1 April — Wednesday 3 April Family/Teacher Interviews

From the Principal

Dear Families,

We remind all families that our newsletter will now be placed on our Facebook page and website (apps.sa.edu.au) instead of being sent home with children. Should you wish to receive a paper copy they can

be collected from the ACE room. A newsletter will also be displayed in the noticeboard on the wall between the ACE Room and the Junior Primary classes.

STAFFING UPDATE

Last week we said farewell to Robin Forbes who has worked at our school for a very long time. Robin has been offered full time work at Carlton School. We would like to sincerely thank Robin for the support she has provided to both staff and students at APPS as well as the contributions she made to the school during her time here. We wish her all the best in her new role at Carlton.

We would like to welcome Avelin David (Primary Science/Tech teacher) and Jake McKenna (SSO) to our school. Avelin and Jake recently started in their roles and we hope you take the opportunity to say hello and welcome them to our school.

FAMILY AFTERNOON TEA

Please remember that we have our family afternoon tea coming up The details of the afternoon tea are:

Date: Wednesday 27th February

Time: 2.00pm – 3.00pm

Activity: Visit classroom to join in the learning activities with your child

Enjoy an afternoon tea of scones, jam and cream with your child/ren.

Last week students created personal invitations to give to their families inviting them along to the afternoon tea. If you haven't received yours please ask your child for it.

If you have any questions about the afternoon please ask any staff member at the school and they will be able to help you.

We hope to see many families here on the day.

Kind regards, Bec Mueller



Mrs Godfrey's Year 3-7 Class

It has been a great start to our school year with two weeks of swimming lessons.



We had competitions against each other rowing on the floating mats.

We fell off lots of times and it was very funny.



Sghirripa's Spiel

Welcome back to 2019!

This year I will continue to work with students in supporting them to find solutions for life's difficulties, manage their emotions and resolve conflicts.

We are currently electing our student representatives for 2019 and as a team we will be continuing to create a safe and inviting place at Augusta Park Primary School. We will also have some exciting days/events happening this year.

School Matters!





This year Augusta Park Primary School is very lucky to have Joanne Rynsdorp working with us as a Mental Health professional from Grow Wellbeing. She will be on site every Friday working with students and their families.

Grow Wellbeing is an early intervention Mental Health service that supports school children in their development of positive Mental Health. The areas in which Joanne will support students are; social skills, anger management, motivation and engagement in school, self-esteem, anxiety, self-regulation and grief and loss.

If you would like to refer your child to this service you will need to complete a Mental health Care Plan with a General Practitioner (GP). We are currently working on having a GP on site at APPS to assist with getting access to this service. When the date is confirmed we will work with families to organise this.

We are really excited to have Joanne on board and look forward to her sharing her knowledge and expertise with us.

If you have any further questions or need more information please feel free to contact Miss S on 86423599.



Last Weeks Assembly

Award Winners

Congratulations to the following students on a great start to the School year.

Phoenix
Micah
Zahra
Tallis
Billy
Malix
Izac
Isaiah



The Canteen is currently looking for volunteers.

If you have any free time during the week Georgia would love for you to come in and help in the canteen. Be it food prep or during the busy times of recess and lunch every little bit helps.

Reminder all volunteers require a current DHS Screening Check (see Donna in the front office)